           A MESSAGE FROM THE TAX OFFICE
           The 3rd Quarter 2022 Estimated Tax Bills were mailed. Property taxes are payable August 1, 2022.  Interest will accrue back to August 1st on any
third quarter payment received after 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, August 10th.  

The Borough Hall is on summers hours 7/11/22-9/2/22.


8:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m. Monday-Thursday.  
Friday 8:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m.
Please note:  There will be no in-person tax collection.
Taxes can be paid by mail or online.

There is a drop box at the south entrance to Borough Hall for your convenience. 
Tax Collector’s Office
Borough of New Milford

930 River Road

New Milford, NJ 07646
